
Boss ELECTRIC

Lic. EC13005634
Bonded & Insured
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Senior & Military DISCOUNTS

EMERGENCY
SERVICE AVAILABLE

791-1308
FREE ESTIMATES

www.bosselectriccorp.com

We Specialize in
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10% OFF
with this ad*

LABOR
*DISCOUNT DOES NOT APPLY TO ESTIMATED WORKONLY SERVICE CALLS, CAN’T BE COMBINED

• Family Owned & Operated
• Surge Protection
• Ceiling Fan Wiring
• Panel Upgrade & Repair

Hiral K. Shah MD
Medical Director

C L E A RWAT E R  
   Radiation Oncology 

727-966-HOPE727-966-HOPE (4673)(4673)

3280 McMullen Booth Rd.,
Ste 150, Clearwater, FL 33761

Fax: 727-608-5464
www.ClearwaterRadiation.com

Cure Prostate Cancer in 5
Non-Invasive Radiation Treatments

Learn all your options:
    • SBRT
    • VMAT
    • IGRT
    • Prostate seeds
    • HDR Brachytherapy
    • SpaceOAR®
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Daylight Savings
Begins @ 2am St. Patrick’s Day

First Day of Spring

Water aerobics 
check details
Coffee-Social 
8:30a.m.-10:30
Line Dancing
6 p.m. – 7:30
RummiKub   7 p.m. – 9
Table Tennis 7 p.m. – 9

Water aerobics check 
details
Men’s Poker 
5:30 p.m. – 9
Euchre 6:30 p.m.   P1
MahJong 12:30 P1

Water aerobics check 
details
Bird walk Meet at 8:00 
a.m. at the Phase 1
Sip ‘n Snacks 4 – 6p.m. 
P1, BYOB & choice of 
snack

Water aerobics check 
details

Mahjong 12:30 P1
Pokeno  1:00 P1Krazy 
Kards 
6pm P1

Water aerobics check 
details
Movie Night P1  
6 p.m.

Water aerobics check 
details
Bridge 1 – 4 p.m.
P1 BINGO doors open 
at 5:00 play begins

Water aerobics 
check details
Coffee-Social 
8:30a.m.-10:30
Line Dancing
6 p.m. – 7:30
RummiKub   7 p.m. – 9
Table Tennis 7 p.m. – 9

Water aerobics check 
details
Men’s Poker 
5:30 p.m. – 9
Euchre 6:30 p.m.   P1
MahJong 12:30 P1

Water aerobics check 
details
Sip ‘n Snacks 4 – 6p.m. 
P1, BYOB & choice of 
snack 

Water aerobics check 
details

Mahjong 12:30 P1
Pokeno  1:00 

Water aerobics check 
details
Movie Night P1  
6 p.m.

Water aerobics check 
details
Bridge 1 – 4 p.m.
P1 BINGO doors open 
at 5:00 play begins

Water aerobics 
check details
Coffee-Social 
8:30a.m.-10:30
Line Dancing
6 p.m. – 7:30
RummiKub   7 p.m. – 9
Table Tennis 7 p.m. – 9

Water aerobics check 
details
Men’s Poker 
5:30 p.m. – 9
Euchre 6:30 p.m.   P1
MahJong 12:30 P1

Water aerobics check 
details
Sip ‘n Snacks 4 – 6p.m. 
P1, BYOB & choice of 
snack 

Water aerobics check 
details

Breakfast 
8 – 10 a,m, P1
Mahjong 12:30 P1
Pokeno  1:00 

Water aerobics check 
details
Movie Night P1  
6 p.m.

Water aerobics check 
details
Bridge 1 – 4 p.m.
P1 BINGO doors open 
at 5:00 play begins

Water aerobics 
check details
Coffee-Social 
8:30a.m.-10:30
Line Dancing
6 p.m. – 7:30
RummiKub   7 p.m. – 9
Table Tennis 7 p.m. – 9

Water aerobics check 
details
Men’s Poker 
5:30 p.m. – 9
Euchre 6:30 p.m.   P1
MahJong 12:30 P1
Bunco Phase 2; 6:30 p.m. 
desert; game starts @ 7

Water aerobics check 
details
Sip ‘n Snacks 4 – 6p.m. 
P1, BYOB & choice of 
snack 

Water aerobics check 
details

Mahjong 12:30 P1
Pokeno  1:00 

Water aerobics check 
details
Movie Night P1  
6 p.m.

Water aerobics check 
details
Bridge 1 – 4 p.m.
P1 BINGO doors open 
at 5:00 play begins

Water aerobics 
check details
Coffee-Social 
8:30a.m.-10:30
Line Dancing
6 p.m. – 7:30
RummiKub   7 p.m. – 9
Table Tennis 7 p.m. – 9

Water aerobics check 
details
Men’s Poker 
5:30 p.m. – 9
Euchre 6:30 p.m.   P1
MahJong 12:30 P1

Water aerobics check 
details
Sip ‘n Snacks 4 – 6p.m. 
P1, BYOB & choice of 
snack 

 Editor’s  Note:  
ALL scheduled activities may be 
subject to change due to weather. 

Or whatever!  

http://bosselectriccorp.com/

